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December 27, 2017 
 
Mr. R. Scott Deyette 
New York State Department of Environmental Conservation  
Division of Environmental Remediation 
Remedial Bureau C, 11th Floor  
625 Broadway 
Albany, New York 12233-7014 
 
RE: Annual Site Inspection Form  
 Wythe Ave. Site 
 Brooklyn, New York 
 Site No.  224069 
 Index No. A2-0552-0606 
 
Dear Mr. Deyette: 
 
Enclosed, as required by the draft Interim Site Management Plan Revision 1, dated June 2017, 
for the subject site, please find the Site Inspection Form for the annual site-wide inspection.  
The inspection was conducted by GEI Consultants, Inc. P.C. on July 24, 2017.  The draft 
Interim Site Management Plan Revision 1 was revised in September 2017 and approved by 
New York State Department of Environmental Conservation on October 2, 2017.  The Annual 
Site Inspection requirements remained the same in the draft and final versions. 
 
If you have any questions or comments, please contact me at (718) 963-5453. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Donald P. Campbell 
Project Manager 
 
Enclosure 
 
ec: M. Felter, GEI  






